

360 Portage Ave (22) • Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada • R3C 0G8

Telephone / N° de téléphone: (204) 360-3633 • Fax / N° de télécopieur: (204) 360-6147 • ofernandes@hydro.mb.ca

April 17, 2019

Mr. D. Christle Secretary and Executive Director Public Utilities Board 400-330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christle:

RE: MANITOBA HYDRO – 2019/20 ELECTRIC RATE APPLICATION – UPDATED APPENDIX 9 AND PUB/MH I-64-ATTACHMENT

In response to COALITION/MH I-25 c), Manitoba Hydro committed to filing an update to Appendix 9 (for the period up to March 2019) prior to the commencement of the oral hearing. Please find attached an update to Appendix 9 providing actual monthly hydraulic generation, water conditions and extra-provincial energy exchange data to March 2019.

It has also come to our attention that the attachment to PUB/MH I-64 was not updated to reflect the 2018 load forecast. As such, Manitoba Hydro is also providing an update to the Excel attachment in response to PUB/MH I-64 to reflect the 2018 Electric Load Forecast.

If you have any questions or comments with respect to this submission, please contact the writer at 204-360-3633 or Marla Boyd at 204-360-3468.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES DIVISION

Per:

ODETTE FERNANDESBarrister and Solicitor

cc: Marla Boyd, Manitoba Hydro

Bob Peters, Board Counsel
Dayna Steinfeld, Board Counsel

Intervenors of Record